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The GP Coordinator continues to meet bi-monthly with the VP of Student Services.  The emphasis of these meetings 
continues to be student on-boarding and intrusive counseling, to include the use of predictive data, as well as tracking 
progress on Fall 2020 projects—see below.  

In addition, in partnership with the Academic Senate, we continue to explore how SCC might incorporate element of 
completion success teams.  

Finally, as it was announced at the last College Governance meeting, I will be stepping out of the role of Guided 
Pathways Coordinator as of 18 December 2020.  

Although I will not continue in this role, I continue to advocate for continued faculty leadership for Guided Pathways to 
include on-going consultation with the Academic Senate and the Faculty Association regarding faculty roles.  

Updates follow-- 

• Finalize development of new ADTs. Completion goal: late September/early October 2020. All updated 
information has been provided to Academic Affairs (August 2020). On-going need for progress updates to learn 
status.  

• Development of GE Template. Completion goal: October 2020. VP Cooper to present to Academic Affairs and/or 
scheduling deans for input. Ongoing. 

• Curriculum and Program Review Processes. Ongoing.  
• Participation in Student Services Reorganization Committee, to replace the Guided Pathways Steering 

Committee for Fall 2020. Ongoing.  

                         
                                                        

 


